PETITION

AGAINST ADMISSIONS POLICY PROPOSED BY FIRVALE SCHOOL

We, all the undersigned strongly oppose the admissions policy proposed by Fir Vale School. We want a public meeting with governors and senior leadership team to highlight the detrimental effect this policy will have on families, students and the community. We want to retain the local authority admissions policy which is currently used.
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